
JACKSON PARISH WATERSHED MINUTES 

The Jackson Parish Watershed met Thursday, September 21, 2017, at 6 PM in the 

Weston Fire Station.  Present: Mr. Lavelle Smith, Mr. Rayo Baker, Mr. Benson 

Bagwell, Mr. Joe Carpenter and Mr. Daniel Ponder. Absent: Eric Hopkins.  

Invocation was given by Mr. Carpenter. 

Motion Mr. Carpenter, second Mr. Baker to approve the minutes of July 20, 2017. 

Motion carried. 

Motion Mr. Carpenter, second Mr. Bagwell to approve payment of the bills. 

Motion carried. 

Motion was tabled to inventory the buoys and determine a plan to get them 

back to standard. 

Motion Mr. Bagwell, second Mr. Carpenter to accept a $5,000.00 increase in the 

bid for the spillway parking lot fence and to pay a draw of $5,000.00. Motion 

carried. 

Motion Mr. Carpenter, second Mr. Baker to retain counsel to oversee the 

handicapped pier legal matters. Motion carried. 

Motion Mr. Carpenter, second Mr. Baker to contact Attorney Ivan Diggs for 

counsel on the pier. Motion carried. 

Motion Mr. Carpenter, second Mr. Baker to purchase material to construct a pier 

close to spillway boat launch. Motion carried. 

Motion Mr. Baker, second Mr. Bagwell to develop a yearly launch permit. Motion 

carried. 

Motion Mr. Baker, second Mr. Ponder to fabricate and place envelope boxes at 

each lock box. Motion carried. 

Motion Mr. Carpenter, second Mr. Baker to approve property owners to remove 

soil from man-made levee. Soil shall be used on property in area. Motion carried. 

Motion Mr. Carpenter, second Mr. Baker to approve duck blind permits for: Chris 

Womack, O-23 - Jay Point, Chris Jones, U-37 - Island North of Tolar Cove, Skye 

Hibbard, P-16 - North of Winnfield Point, Roy Coleman, H-39 - End of Boggy 

Branch, and Davis Berard, 1) Q-30 - East side of Greer Point , 2) R-29 - West side of 

Greer Point. Motion carried. 

Motion Mr. Carpenter, second Mr. Bagwell to adjourn. Motion carried at 7:10 PM. 

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Thursday, November 16, 2017; at 6:00 

PM. Officers will be elected for fiscal year 2018. 


